
Report of the Austrian National Group 

to the Board of Directors of the International Association of Penal Law (AIDP) 

at the meeting on 3 and 4 June 2022 

 

 

In the year 2021 the Austrian National Group of AIDP was due to the Covid-19 restrictions 
only able to carry out a single symposium on the topic “20 years European Arrest Warrant - 
experience and outlook”, which took place on 12 November 2021. 

We were forced to cancel the on 23 November 2021 intended annual General Assembly, 
which should contain also an academic speech of the former Austrian Federal Chancellor and 
retired President of the Austrian Federal Constitutional Court Dr. Brigitte BIERLEIN. We 
were only able to perform a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Austrian National Group 
on this day. 

Since most Covid-19 restrictions have been canceled on 1 June 2022, we are now happy to 
carry out a symposium on 10 June 2022 on the topic “One year of the European Public 
Prosecutor – challenges for a new agency in the national criminal procedure”. 

Although the Austrian National Group was not able to organize more academic activities, we 
collected many membership fees and transferred them in time to AIDP. 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Ernst Eugen FABRIZY 

President 


